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7th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Children in Need – Friday 15th November 2024 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY! 

 

On Friday 15th November, we will be having a non-uniform day to raise money for Children in Need.   

 

Children can come to school in non-uniform clothes and we would love to see the children in something spotty, 

something yellow, something Pudsy-related or in fancy-dress clothes! 

 

To support Children in Need, this year we are asking that children do not bring cash donations into school on 

the day but that you make your donation (suggestion £1) via this link.  Thank you. 

 

COMPETITION! 

On the day, there will be a competition the children can enter, where they need to guess how many spots are 

on the picture.  The child in each Key Stage with the closest answer will win a prize!  To enter this 

competition, children need to pay 50p.  The School Council will be going into each class with the picture, your 

child(ren) will be asked for their 50p (cash) as they give their guess! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Jules, Chloe, Albie and Rupert  

          

The School Council Team 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=15505

